
 

 

 

18th December, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Re. Christmas Holiday 

 

I would like to thank you for all the support you have given us this term and wish you all a very happy 

and restful holiday.  

 

Our last day of term is this Wednesday (December 20th) and students will be finishing school at 12 

midday. Lunch is available for all students from the canteen.  

 

Non-uniform Day/Christmas Jumper Day - Wednesday 20th December 

 

Students will have the opportunity to wear their own comfortable and warm clothing on the last day 

of term.  In return, we are asking for a £1 donation from each child.  We are collecting money to 

provide some much-needed funds to Haringey Food Bank, supporting those who are less fortunate 

than ourselves at this difficult time of year.  Christmas jumpers are completely optional! Our last 

day also includes a performance of our annual school panto planned and performed by our Year 10 

Drama students.  

 

Students return to school on Monday 8th January at the normal time of 8.35am. We know that 

during this period many students will receive gifts and we would like to remind parents that 

students should avoid the temptation to bring in or wear expensive gifts when they come back to 

school.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Goldwater Ojokor 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


